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I do not agree with renaming the subdivision of McMillan to Monash based on unfounded
and unproven accusations by rabid activists to discredit this great man.

If indeed a new name is required then it should be ANDERSON in honor of the explorer
settler  Samuel Anderson who settled permanently in the Bass area in September 1835
being the only settlement east of Melbourne at the time. The Anderson family went on to
be major participants in the local area through involvements in Council, Clergy and JPs.
Hugh Anderson a brother of Samuel because of his medical training in Scotland treated a
head wound attained by Truganini whilst she was fleeing police  after her group were
involved in murder.
The Anderson's deserve to be recognised for their involvement in the development of
Gippsland.

Philip Bagley


